
 

 
"But wait, there's more!" - we hear it on the late-night infomercials and it is applicable 
to the Workday Student Implementation as well! With each milestone, we cross the 
team shifts focus to the next go-live and this one will be very important. Registration is a 
vital part of the academic year and that is what we are bringing live next. In the coming 
weeks, the project team will be testing the registration functionality and bringing in 
select end-users to test the functionality and the training materials. This valuable end-
user input will help us make sure we have the tools to equip our students to do their 
next round of class registrations in the new system. Many hours are being logged to 
Make Your Workday Count! 
 

Where are we in the project? 
• Student Holds – live in Workday March 1st, 2021 

• Financial Aid – new and continuing students – going live in March 

• Mock Registration March 16, 17, 18 – involving workday project team, operational 
owners, school representatives and students 

• Students will register for Summer 21-22 in Workday beginning April 12th 

 

 

                                 


